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PEA Committee

From: kcorcoran@hawaii.rr.com
Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2018 5:13 PM
To: PEA Committee
Subject: support for Barbara Heil Barry for Kula Ag Park committee

Aloha Kakou, 
 
I am a Maui voter and I recommend and support Ms. Barry for a seat on the Kula Ag Park 
committee. She has great experi- ence and would be a great representative! 
 
Mahalo nui loa, 
Kathy Corcoran 
661-1852 


